
 

 
Letter sent to parents of Year 6 children who have formally accepted a place at NUSA 
through the local authority for their child as at the 23rd March 2018. 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Following your application for a place at NUSA, I have been advised by the local authority, 
on behalf of the governing body, that a place has been reserved at NUSA for your child in 
September 2018. 
 
Please note our Year 6 transition days are on the 4th and 5th July 2018. Year 6 students will 
spend two days at NUSA taking part in a range of fun and exciting educational activities 
designed to help them get to know NUSA.  
 
I would also like to invite you and your child to a ‘Meet the Tutors’ evening on Thursday 12th 
July 2018.  This is a great opportunity for you both to meet our Year 7 team. 
 
It is important that you complete and return the relevant reply slip in the envelope enclosed 
by Thursday 29th March at the very latest to confirm whether you wish to accept or decline 
the place.  
 
Please confirm your email address and mobile phone number so that we can keep you 
informed of any important dates or changes.  
 
Please be aware that you must still accept your child’s place with the Local Authority, if 
offered, if you haven’t done so already. The offer of a place for your child at NUSA does not 
provide a guarantee that siblings will also be admitted.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to NUSA soon. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mark Watts 
Head of School 

 
 

 
Follow us on Twitter @OfficialNUSA 


